
CLARIFICATION - Site Host Information Required with your NEVI Proposal 

 

Greetings potential NEVI Applicants,   

Thank you for your interest in the Program.   

On December 31, 2024, WSDOT sent you a program update, where we stated that “ALL 
Applicants are required to submit a Site Host Certification Form or [Site] Title of Ownership 
with your proposals for each proposed site.” 

Please note that this statement is NOT correct. Applicants may submit this information 
with their applications but are not required to do so. Please follow the instructions in the 
NEVI NOFO RFP (Section 6.2. Site requirements). 

WSDOT has provided Applicants with options for required site host information, as follows: 

“…To address differing levels of preparedness at the time of application, WSDOT is 
providing two (2) options for required site host information: Secured Sites or 
Selected Sites Under Negotiation. For each proposed AFC corridor or AFC segment, 
the Applicant shall clearly indicate which of the two (2) options they are selecting in 
Exhibit D, Technical Application/Response Form and Cost Form.” (NOFO/RFP 
Section 6.2). 

To clarify, the site host information required for each site with your NEVI proposal is as 
follows: 

1.   Applicants who have a Secured Site.  

Applicants who have a secured site at the time of application shall provide WSDOT a copy 
of their Title of Ownership registered in the State of Washington or a signed Site Host 
Agreement.  

The successful Applicant/Grantee will be required to sign WSDOT’s Site Certification 
Agreement within 30 days of the Grant award date.  

2.  Applicants who have a selected site under negotiation.  

The Successful Applicant shall, at time that the application is submitted, provide a signed 
letter of intent from the Site Owner certifying intent of Applicant and of Site Owner, to fully 
execute a Site Host Agreement and Site Certification Form within thirty (30) days of Grant 
Award. 

 



Please note that the “Site Certification Form” mentioned in the NOFO/RFP is the Grantee 
and Site Host Certification Form that WSDOT sent you last week. 

We apologize for any inconvenience and look forward to reading your NEVI proposals.  

 As a reminder, please note that NEVI Applications are due no later than January 31, 2025, 
11:59 PM PST.   

Thank you. 


